[bookmark: _GoBack]From: peter jay 
Sent: 18 June 2015 11:09
To: Planning
Cc: Emma Jay
Subject: application nos 14/02004/HYBRID (CDC) and 14/02063/OUT (WODC)

I write as resident and home-owner in Woodstock as below to convey and confirm my strong objection to these applications which are radically irreconcilable with the character and needs of this town. 

I will not repeat here the detailed objections which I have already laid before you in my objections to the earlier versions of this scheme. Suffice it to say that I reaffirm those objections, adding that it has taken most of 900 years since Henry I for Woodstock to evolve gradually and organically. To double its size, or nearly so,  in  a decade would do gross violence to this heritage and ruin the town, the environment and  the community we love so well.

Peter Jay

Peter Jay
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Banbury Road
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